
Wine  tasting  allowed  at
Calif. farmers markets
By Willa Young, Los Angeles Times

Skip the peaches and cheese, farmers market guests can now
sample wine at farmers markets all over California.

Gov. Jerry Brown signed a measure into law Tuesday that allows
farmers markets to conduct wine and cider tastings. The bill,
AB2488,  was  approved  by  the  Assembly  and  the  Senate  of
California  unanimously.  Wineries  and  cidermakers  can  apply
immediately for a permit through the Department of Alcoholic
Beverage Control.

The wine and ciders must be produced from fruit grown and
bottled by the winery and the tastings must be done by the
permit holder, a family member or an employee. Also, wine
sellers may not sell more than 5,000 gallons of wine annually
and may not serve an individual customer more than 3 ounces a
day.  These  provisions  are  in  place  to  keep  the  tastings
responsible and controlled.
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